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The Physical Lincoln

Abraham Lincoln's Hanks Family Genealogy
Looks at the field of genetics, covering such topics as autism, DNA, bioethics, cancer, diabetes,
eugenics, and pseudogenes.

The Physical Lincoln Complete
A nuanced psychological portrait of Abraham Lincoln that finds his legendary political strengths rooted
in his most personal struggles. Giving shape to the deep depression that pervaded Lincoln's adult life,
Joshua Wolf Shenk’s Lincoln’s Melancholy reveals how this illness influenced both the President’s
character and his leadership. Mired in personal suffering as a young man, Lincoln forged a hard path
toward mental health. Shenk draws on seven years of research from historical record, interviews with
Lincoln scholars, and contemporary research on depression to understand the nature of Lincoln’s
unhappiness. In the process, Shenk discovers that the President’s coping strategies—among them, a rich
sense of humor and a tendency toward quiet reflection—ultimately helped him to lead the nation through
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its greatest turmoil. A New York Times Book Review Editors’ Choice SELECTED AS A BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR:
Washington Post Book World, Atlanta Journal-Constituion, St. Louis Post-Dispatch, Pittsburgh PostGazette As Featured on the History Channel documentary Lincoln “Fresh, fascinating,
provocative.”—Sanford D. Horwitt, San Francisco Chronicle “Some extremely beautiful prose and fine
political rhetoric and leaves one feeling close to Lincoln, a considerable accomplishment.”—Andrew
Solomon, New York Magazine “A profoundly human and psychologically important examination of the
melancholy that so pervaded Lincoln's life.”—Kay Redfield Jamison, Ph.D., author of An Unquiet Mind

Watson and Crick and DNA
Philip R. Reilly is a physician, geneticist, and a lawyer. He is also a storyteller. His new book, The
Strongest Boy in the World: How Genetic Information is Reshaping Our Lives,contains twenty engaging
stories, each of which offers the reader a delightful excursion that will expand his worldview. As tour
guide, Reilly is passionately committed to ensuring that intriguing discoveries lie around every bend in
the road. Whether it is speculating on the impact of genetics on the future of sports, the evolutionary
origins of humans, the mysteries of genetic diseases, the similarities between dogs and people, the
impact of genetic engineering on what we eat, or the ethical dimensions of stem cell research, Reilly
offers up spell binding tales. In each of the twenty chapters, he deftly reviews complex scientific and
medical information in a manner that offers the reader the facts necessary to debate the value
questions.

Return of Assassin John Wilkes Booth

Lincoln Herald

Railsplitter
In volumes1-8: the final number consists of the Commencement annual.

Forced Into Glory
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Natural History
My goal has always been to provide the correct genealogy for Nancy Hanks Lincoln. My "motto" has always
been "If I have no source, I have no proof. If the source is a person, then it's hearsay." If this
genealogy is to be correct, it must be done with documentation. There is a reason the Shipley and
Abraham Hanks theories have no documentation. They are not valid. Both authors did not have the ability
to research documents, as I have, today. Thirty years ago, I also had to go to the source of the
document. This is no longer a barrier, as it was in the past. I can do my research in the comfort of my
computer chair, at home, with the help of technology. You will go down many of incorrect paths. If you
focus on dates, it helps you to see your going the wrong way. If you take the time to study the history
of the era, in which you are researching in, it's laws, names of counties, it's economy, and government
structure, it helps you make sense of genealogy patterns. What kind of documentation would exist, in
this time frame? Did the county change its boundary, or change its name, in this time frame? Were there
any wars, or conflicts, at this time? Was my descendant involved in a war, the government, and what were
the marriage laws, property laws, of this era. All of these can help direct you to areas of research.
Church records are vital, for research. Many documents were lost in wars, but often those church records
still exist. It was illegal not to christen children, during the English Law period. You will find I
have used all these sources, in my books, to validate the genealogy of Nancy Hanks Lincoln. The newest
resource is DNA samples, connecting us to those ancestors of the past. Look up the studies done, so far.
I'm sure you will find them an added resource, for your research. Thank you to everyone that have read
my first book, your comments, and your contributions to this second book. Because of all the interest,
and questions, I knew I had to do more, such as Lincoln's genealogy, the Lee connection, the Abraham
Hanks family, and the addition of more family genealogies. It is in tribute to Nancy Hanks Lincoln,
mother of the Nation's favorite President, Abraham Lincoln, we, at last, have her correct genealogy, and
those that share in that relationship. The 150th anniversary of the Lincoln assassination, is in 2015.
Don't miss the events planned, such as the recreation of the Lincoln funeral train.

Genome
Compelling and revealing information in the form of papers and diaries have recently been found in
private collections materials which provide greater insight into the events leading up to the
assassination of Lincoln as well as details of the pursuit and capture of the man the government claimed
was Booth. This new information along with a critical reexamination of the traditional historical
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materials provide more than sufficient reason to challenge the long-held assumption that John Wilkes
Booth was killed by government agents in Virginia. Leading the reader through a series of amazing
coincidences and details, this book presents startling evidence that John Wilkes Booth, the assassin of
President Abraham Lincoln, was never captured, but escaped to live for decades, continue his acting
career, marry, and have children!

Michigan Alumnus
The late C. A. Tripp, a highly regarded sex researcher and colleague of Alfred Kinsey, and author of the
runaway bestseller The Homosexual Matrix, devoted the last ten years of his life to an exhaustive study
of Abraham Lincoln's writings and of scholarship about Lincoln, in search of hidden keys to his
character. In The Intimate World of Abraham Lincoln, completed just weeks before he died, Tripp offers a
full examination of Lincoln's inner life and relationships that, as Dr. Jean Baker argues in the
Introduction, "will define the issue for years to come." Throughout this riveting work, new details are
revealed about Lincoln's relations with a number of men. Long-standing myths are debunked convincingly
-- in particular, the myth that Lincoln's one true love was Ann Rutledge, who died tragically young.
Ultimately, Tripp argues that Lincoln's unorthodox loves and friendships were tied to his maverick
beliefs about religion, slavery, and even ethics and morals. As Tripp argues, Lincoln was an "invert": a
man who consistently turned convention on its head, who drew his values not from the dominant
conventions of society, but from within. For years, a whisper campaign has mounted about Abraham
Lincoln, focusing on his intimate relationships. He was famously awkward around single women. He was
engaged once before Mary Todd, but his fiancée called off the marriage on the grounds that he was
"lacking in smaller attentions." His marriage to Mary was troubled. Meanwhile, throughout his adult
life, he enjoyed close relationships with a number of men. He shared a bed with oshua Speed for four
years as a young man, and -- as Tripp details here -- he shared a bed with an army captain while serving
in the White House, when Mrs. Lincoln was away. As one Washington socialite commented in her diary,
"What stuff!" This study reaches far beyond a brief about Lincoln's sexuality: it is an attempt to make
sense of the whole man, as never before. It includes an Introduction by Jean Baker, biographer of Mary
Todd Lincoln, and an Afterword containing reactions by two Lincoln scholars and one clinical
psychologist and longtime acquaintance of C.A. Tripp. As Michael Chesson explains in one of the
Afterword essays, "Lincoln was different from other men, and he knew it. More telling, virtually every
man who knew him at all well, long before he rose to prominence, recognized it. In fact, the men who
claimed to know him best, if honest, usually admitted that they did not understand him." Perhaps only
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now, when conventions of intimacy are so different, so open, and so much less rigid than in Lincoln's
day, can Lincoln be fully understood.

Abraham Lincoln's DNA and Other Adventures in Genetics
Railsplitter, the seventh collection from Pulitzer Prize Finalist and Guggenheim Fellow Maurice Manning,
envisions the role of poetry in the life of Abraham Lincoln. Manning, who writes each piece in Lincoln’s
persona, provides a lasting reflection on how poetry guided and shaped the President’s mind while
leading a divided nation. Equal parts prophetic and rich in both rural folklore and literary
allusions—from Shakespeare, to Whitman, to Poe, to the comedic—Railsplitter transcends the darkness of
Lincoln’s time, to imagine a new lore entirely—one comprised of buzzard feather quills, horse treats in
a top hat, and finally, a fateful bullet. Lincoln, who was born nearby to Maurice Manning’s childhood
home in Kentucky, is alive again, in new form.

Lincoln's Melancholy
“A taut, suspenseful, terrifically well-researched historical thriller about the greatest crime of the
19th Century.” ~William Martin, New York Times Bestselling Author of The Lincoln Letter and Bound for
Gold. In 1900, former Congressman John Bingham tells his doctor, Jamie Fraser, about a terrible secret
he learned thirty-five years ago while prosecuting John Wilkes Booth’s co-conspirators in the
assassination of Abraham Lincoln—a secret that could destroy the republic. Then Bingham dies before
revealing what he knows. Obsessed with discovering Bingham’s secret, Fraser encounters aspiring
newspaper publisher Speed Cook—the last black man to play baseball in the big leagues. Navigating
perilous social norms designed to separate blacks and whites, they set out to unravel the truth. While
dodging race riots, kidnappers, and muggers, elusive clues reveal an alliance between the nation’s
foremost cotton tycoon—with connections to a Northern pro-Confederacy faction—and the last general of
the Confederate Army. Now face-to-face with the treacherous pair, Fraser and Cook must survive long
enough to expose the deception thrust upon the entire nation. Publisher?s Note: The Fraser and Cook
Historical Mystery Series will be enjoyed by fans of American history and period mystery novels. Free of
graphic sex and with some mild profanity, this series can be enjoyed by readers of all ages. “more than
enough to satisfy any reader of historical whodunitsits conclusion has a wry double edge that Lincoln
himself would have appreciated.”—Washington Post “a rip-snorting tale about those involved in the
assassination of President Abraham Lincoln. What secret did Union prosecutor John Bingham carry to the
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gravedid the conspiracy involve more than John Wilkes Booth?”—Frank J. Williams, Founding Chair of The
Lincoln Forum and retired Chief Justice, Rhode Island Supreme Court “The Lincoln Deception is a superb
melding of fact, mystery, and imaginary ‘what-ifs? that blow open the conspiracy shrouds surrounding the
murder of a president.”—GateHouse News Service “David O. Stewart dramatically reopens the file on the
Lincoln assassination conspiracy with a nail-biting, historically grounded page turner. Where the facts
end and the fiction begins will inspire plenty of debate. Meanwhile, enjoy this for the terrific read
Stewart provides.”—Harold Holzer The Fraser and Cook Historical Mystery Series The Lincoln Deception The
Paris Deception The Babe Ruth Deception

Honor's Voice
Examines the Human Genome Project and its impact on the understanding of human development, and explores
the scientific, social, and ethical issues it raises

DNA Technology (Custom Published)

Gene Therapy

Did Lincoln Own Slaves?

American Book Publishing Record
In the bicentennial year of Lincoln's birth, here is the one indispensable book that provides all you
need to know about our most revered president in a lively and memorable question-and-answer format.You
will learn whether Lincoln could dunk a basketball or tell a joke. Was he the great emancipator or a
racist? If he were alive today, could he get elected? Did he die rich? Did scientists raise Lincoln from
the dead? From the seemingly lighthearted to the most serious Gerald Prokopowicz tackles each question
with balance and authority, and weaves a complete, satisfying biography that will engage young and old,
scholars and armchair historians alike.
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Recombinant DNA Research
Provides an annotated medical history of Abraham Lincoln and his family.

The Code of Codes

Proceedings of the Board of Regents
The collected letters, speeches, etc. written by Abraham Lincoln.

The American Biology Teacher
This intriguing book examines Lincoln's assassination from a behavioral and medical sciences
perspective, providing new insights into everything from ballistics and forensics to the medical
intervention to save his life, the autopsy results, his compromised embalming, and the final odyssey of
his bodily remains. In this book, E. Lawrence Abel sheds much-needed light on the fascinating details
surrounding the death of Abraham Lincoln, including John Wilkes Booth's illness that turned him into an
assassin, the medical treatment the president is alleged to have received after he was shot, and the
significance of his funeral for the American public. The author provides an in-depth analysis of the
science behind the assassination, a discussion of the medical care Lincoln received at the time he was
shot and the treatment he would have received if he were shot today, and the impact of his death on his
contemporaries and the American public. The book examines Lincoln's fatalism and his unbridled ambition
in terms of empirical psychological science rather than the fanciful psychoanalytical explanations that
often characterize Lincoln psychohistories. The medical chapters challenge the long-standing description
of Lincoln's last hours and examine the debate about whether Lincoln's doctors inadvertently doomed him.
• Challenges the long-standing account of Lincoln's last hours and examines the debate about whether his
doctor prolonged or shortened his life • Sheds light on the crime with an in-depth analysis of
ballistics and detailed forensics information • Features a new interpretation of why Booth shot Lincoln

The Intimate World of Abraham Lincoln
This groundbreaking book offers a solution to one of the most enduring mysteries in American history:
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What made Abraham Lincoln so tall, thin, and less than attractive? What gave him his long limbs, large
feet, high voice, odd lips, sluggish bowels, and astonishing joint flexibility? Why, in his last months,
was he so haggard that editorials in major newspapers implored him to take a vacation? The never-beforeproposed solution points to Lincoln's DNA and the rare genetic disorder called MEN2B. In addition to
producing Lincoln's remarkable body shape, MEN2B gave him a sad-looking face that, for more than 150
years, has been consistently misinterpreted as depression. It tragically took his mother and three of
his sons at early ages (Eddie, Willie, and Tad), and it was killing Lincoln in his last years. "The
Physical Lincoln" upends the myth of a physically vibrant President, showing that, had he not been shot,
Lincoln would have died from advanced cancer in less than a year, the result of MEN2B. Written in clear,
non-technical language for the general reader, and using more than 180 illustrations, "The Physical
Lincoln" offers fundamental new insights into Lincoln, and is the perfect book to stimulate a young
person's interest in science and medicine. See www.physical-lincoln.com for more information.

The Hunt for History
The true story of Vinnie Ream's courage and persistence in the service of art, and in the service of a
friend.

Vinnie and Abraham

Forged in Crisis
Offers an alternative view of Abraham Lincoln's views of race, arguing that Lincoln believed in white
supremacy and opposed the basic principle of the Emancipation Proclamation.

The Collected Works of Abraham Lincoln
Nathan Raab, America’s preeminent rare documents dealer, delivers a “diverting account of treasure
hunting in the fast lane” (The Wall Street Journal) that recounts his years as the Sherlock Holmes of
historical artifacts, questing after precious finds and determining their authenticity. A box uncovered
in a Maine attic with twenty letters written by Alexander Hamilton; a handheld address to Congress by
President George Washington; a long-lost Gold Medal that belonged to an American President; a note that
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Winston Churchill wrote to his captor when he was a young POW in South Africa; paperwork signed and
filled out by Amelia Earhart when she became the first woman to fly the Atlantic; an American flag
carried to the moon and back by Neil Armstrong; an unpublished letter written by Albert Einstein,
discussing his theory of relativity. Each day, people from all over the world contact Nathan Raab for
help understanding what they have, what it might be worth, and how to sell it. The Raab Collection’s
president, Nathan is a modern-day treasure hunter and one of the world’s most prominent dealers of
historical artifacts. Most weeks, he travels the country, scours auctions, or fields phone calls and
emails from people who think they may have found something of note in a grandparent’s attic. In The Hunt
for History, “Raab takes us on a wild hunt and deliciously opens up numerous hidden crevices of history”
(Jay Winik, author of April 1865)—spotting a letter from British officials that secured the Rosetta
Stone; discovering a piece of the first electric cable laid by Edison; restoring a fragmented letter
from Andrew Jackson that led to the infamous Trail of Tears; and locating copies of missing audio that
had been recorded on Air Force One as the plane brought JFK’s body back to Washington. Whether it’s the
first report of Napoleon’s death or an unpublished letter penned by Albert Einstein to a curious
soldier, every document and artifact Raab uncovers comes with a spellbinding story—and often offers new
insights into a life we thought we knew.

Collected Works
Presents explanations on current theories and advances in human and medical genetics and their
implications for society.

Choice
A WALL STREET JOURNAL BESTSELLER “Five gritty leaders whose extraordinary passion and perseverance
changed history…a gripping read on a timeless and timely topic” —Angela Duckworth, #1 bestselling author
of Grit An enthralling historical narrative filled with critical leadership insights, Forged in Crisis,
by celebrated Harvard Business School historian Nancy Koehn, spotlights five masters of crisis: polar
explorer Ernest Shackleton; President Abraham Lincoln; legendary abolitionist Frederick Douglass; Naziresisting clergyman Dietrich Bonhoeffer; and environmental crusader Rachel Carson. What do such
disparate figures have in common? Why do their extraordinary stories continue to amaze and inspire? In
delivering the answers to those questions, Nancy Koehn offers a remarkable template by which to judge
those in our own time to whom the public has given its trust. She begins each of the book’s five
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sections by showing her protagonist on the precipice of a great crisis: Shackleton marooned on an
Antarctic ice floe; Lincoln on the verge of seeing the Union collapse; escaped slave Douglass facing
possible capture; Bonhoeffer agonizing over how to counter absolute evil with faith; Carson racing
against the cancer ravaging her in a bid to save the planet. The narrative then reaches back to each
person’s childhood and shows the individual growing—step by step—into the person he or she will
ultimately become. Significantly, as we follow each leader’s against-all-odds journey, we begin to glean
an essential truth: leaders are not born but made. In a book dense with epiphanies, the most galvanizing
one may be that the power to lead courageously resides in each of us. Whether it’s read as a repository
of great insight or as exceptionally rendered human drama, Forged in Crisis stands as a towering
achievement.

Caduceus

The Michigan Alumnus
Presents the accomplishments of the two men who won the Nobel Prize in Physiology or Medicine for their
discoveries of the structure of DNA.

The Lincoln Deception (A Fraser and Cook Historical Mystery, Book 1)

The Strongest Boy in the World

AFIP Letter
A brilliantly conceived and vividly drawn story—Washington, D.C. on the eve of Abraham Lincoln’s
historic second inaugural address as the lens through which to understand all the complexities of the
Civil War By March 4, 1865, the Civil War had slaughtered more than 700,000 Americans and left
intractable wounds on the nation. After a morning of rain-drenched fury, tens of thousands crowded
Washington’s Capitol grounds that day to see Abraham Lincoln take the oath for a second term. As the sun
emerged, Lincoln rose to give perhaps the greatest inaugural address in American history, stunning the
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nation by arguing, in a brief 701 words, that both sides had been wrong, and that the war’s unimaginable
horrors—every drop of blood spilled—might well have been God’s just verdict on the national sin of
slavery. Edward Achorn reveals the nation’s capital on that momentous day—with its mud, sewage, and
saloons, its prostitutes, spies, reporters, social-climbing spouses and power-hungry politicians—as a
microcosm of all the opposing forces that had driven the country apart. A host of characters, unknown
and famous, had converged on Washington—from grievously wounded Union colonel Selden Connor in a
Washington hospital and the embarrassingly drunk new vice president, Andrew Johnson, to poet-journalist
Walt Whitman; from soldiers’ advocate Clara Barton and African American leader and Lincoln critic-turnedadmirer Frederick Douglass (who called the speech “a sacred effort”) to conflicted actor John Wilkes
Booth—all swirling around the complex figure of Lincoln. In indelible scenes, Achorn vividly captures
the frenzy in the nation’s capital at this crucial moment in America’s history and the tension-filled
hope and despair afflicting the country as a whole, soon to be heightened by Lincoln's assassination.
His story offers new understanding of our great national crisis, and echoes down the decades to resonate
in our own time.

A Finger in Lincoln's Brain: What Modern Science Reveals about Lincoln, His
Assassination, and Its Aftermath

Lincoln Lore
Abraham Lincoln's remarkable emergence from the rural Midwest and his rise to the presidency have been
the stuff of romance and legend. But as Douglas L. Wilson shows us in Honor's Voice, Lincoln's
transformation was not one long triumphal march, but a process that was more than once seriously
derailed. There were times, in his journey from storekeeper and mill operator to lawyer and member of
the Illinois state legislature, when Lincoln lost his nerve and self-confidence - on at least two
occasions he became so despondent as to appear suicidal - and when his acute emotional vulnerabilities
were exposed. Focusing on the crucial years between 1831 and 1842, Wilson's skillful analysis of the
testimonies and writings of Lincoln's contemporaries reveals the individual behind the legends. We see
Lincoln as a boy: not the dutiful son studying by firelight, but the stubborn rebel determined to make
something of himself. We see him as a young man: not the ascendant statesman, but the canny local
politician who was renowned for his talents in wrestling and storytelling (as well as for his extensive
store of off-color jokes). Wilson also reconstructs Lincoln's frequently anguished personal life: his
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religious skepticism, recurrent bouts of depression, and difficult relationships with women - from Ann
Rutledge to Mary Owens to Mary Todd. Meticulously researched and well written, this is a fascinating
book that makes us reexamine our ideas about one of the icons of American history. From the Hardcover
edition.

The Norma Gene
The genome's been mapped. But what does it mean? Arguably the most significant scientific discovery of
the new century, the mapping of the twenty-three pairs of chromosomes that make up the human genome
raises almost as many questions as it answers. Questions that will profoundly impact the way we think
about disease, about longevity, and about free will. Questions that will affect the rest of your life.
Genome offers extraordinary insight into the ramifications of this incredible breakthrough. By picking
one newly discovered gene from each pair of chromosomes and telling its story, Matt Ridley recounts the
history of our species and its ancestors from the dawn of life to the brink of future medicine. From
Huntington's disease to cancer, from the applications of gene therapy to the horrors of eugenics, Matt
Ridley probes the scientific, philosophical, and moral issues arising as a result of the mapping of the
genome. It will help you understand what this scientific milestone means for you, for your children, and
for humankind.

Genome Research

Every Drop of Blood
As the world’s first completely illegal clone of America’s 16th President, Abe Finkelstein grew up with
just one wish: to live his life just like anybody else. But when you’re a living ringer for one of the
country’s best-loved historical figures, privacy is hard to come by—especially when your face is on
money. Across town, Norma Greenberg, one of the world’s many Marilyn Monroe clones, is struggling with
identity issues of a different sort. It’s not easy going through life as a copy of the beautiful Norma
Jeane Baker! When Abe is taken away by government agents eager to discover the secrets of his
illustrious ancestor, Norma could be Abe’s last hope of escape—or, thanks to her kleptomania, his worst
chance of recapture. With only their wits, a cigarette lighter, a bottle of perfume, and the disembodied
arm of Richard Nixon, can Abe and Norma make it back to safety and anonymity?
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Encyclopedia of Genetics: A-Hybr
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